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)
)
) ORDER
)
)
)
)

DISPOSITION: REVISED METER POLICY APPROVED

On November 6, 2006, Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submitted
a proposed new metering test and inspection policy with the Public Utility Commission of
Oregon (Commission). OAR 860-023-0015 requires that the Commission approve the
testing and inspection schedules and policy of each energy utility, to assure revenue
metering accuracy. Key sections of the policy and the proposed revisions are discussed in
Staff's Report, attached as Appendix A.

The Commission concludes that PGE is following acceptable industry
practices and is in compliance with Commission regulations and policy with respect to
revenue-metering accuracy. At its Public Meeting on January 23, 2007, the Commission
adopted Staff’s recommendation and approved PGE's current request.










